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Orphan Drug Act Review (from NORD) 

and 

In District Lobby Days



Make Sure Congress Hears from the MPS Community This Summer!

Rare Disease Legislative Advocates (RDLA) is hosting In-District Lobby Days to facilitate meetings for 
rare disease advocates across the country with members of Congress in their local offices during the 
2018 summer in-district work period (July 31st - Sept. 4th). 

Registration for In-District Lobby Days is FREE and open through July 4th. You will be provided the 
option to specify you availability and the distance you are willing to travel for a meeting.

All In-District Lobby Day participants will be invited to a webinar on Thursday, July 26th, at 2pm EST 
to go over key legislative issues and tips for successful meetings. Legislative asks will be available on 
RDLA’s website by late July.

Check out the MPS Society’s Advocacy page for resources.

http://action.everylifefoundation.org/p/salsa/event/common/public/?event_KEY=10819
http://rareadvocates.org/in-district-lobby-days/
https://mpssociety.org/advocate/
















































Lastly, if you want to learn more about the 5 Common Myths of the 
Orphan Drug Act, you can visit

https://rarediseases.org/advocate/rareinsights/5-myths-orphan-
drugs-orphan-drug-act/

https://rarediseases.org/advocate/rareinsights/5-myths-orphan-drugs-orphan-drug-act/

